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BIRTHDAYS 

 Layci Douglas 
 Tim Hunter 
 Meghan Foster 
 Paul Pomerleau 
 Dave Taylor 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 
this month:  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 
following Mirmil Team members: 

 Suzanne Jewett – 1 year 
 Rory Meiklejohn – 3 years 
 Ramsey Shehadeh – 1 year 
 Hannah Singh – 1 year 

Thank you for all that you do! 

EMPLOYEE LUNCH 

OUR NEXT LUNCH WILL BE 
CATERED BY LEVAC 

SUPPLY ON WEDNESDAY 
JUNE 12TH.  ‘TRAVIS TALKS’ 

We will be starting a new 
monthly after-hours segment.  

If you have any questions 
related to business, 

operations, processes, etc. for 
Travis, he will be available 

from 4:30-5:30 p.m. on 
Wednesday June 12th in the 

upstairs training room. Please 
let Sam know if you are 
interested in attending. 

SOCIAL HOUR 

Our next social hour will be on 
Wednesday June 26th from 5-6 

p.m. at Fogorig Brewery. Located 
at 2445 County Road 8, 

Campbellford. Please let Sam 
know if you are interested in 

attending. 

CANADA DAY  

We will be closed on Monday 
July 1st for Canada Day. We 
will return to regular hours on 
Tuesday July 2nd.  

 

Why didn’t the cheese want to get sliced? 

 

… Because it had grater plans … ha ha ha 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY RECAP OF NEW HIRES 

We have a few new additions to the Mirmil team! Please welcome the following: 

Trot Davis – Production Associate (summer) 

Sasha Kosobucki – Production Associate 

Andrew Phillips – Manufacturing Process Engineer (summer)  

Paul Pomerleau – Production Associate 

Upender Sahota – CNC Coder 

Emily Sharpe – Metal Fabricator 

 

SAFETY SHARE 

With the warmer months upon us, please remember to stay hydrated! Sqwincher 
electrolytes are provided in the lunchroom to add to your water.  

Please notify a Supervisor, Production Manager, HR, or JHSC member if you are 
feeling unwell.  

The Heat Stress Plan is attached to the newsletter for reference.  

ICE CREAM AND POPSICLES 

The lunchroom freezers will be 
stocked once a week with ice 
cream and popsicles. Enjoy a 

sweet treat! 


